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From: Maxine
To: FedRedistribution - QLD
Subject: change of electroral boundaries
Date: Thursday, 5 October 2017 1:42:21 PM

I am presently enrolled in the Division of Dawson.  If the boundaries were to be changed I would be in
the Division of Capricornia.  As I live at , which is approximately 15
Klms from the CBD of Mackay  it would be unreasonable to expect me to be enrolled in the Division
of Capricornia,  with its office in Rockhampton, which is nearly 400 klms from where I live.  As I am an
old age pensioner it would be extremely difficult for me to discuss anything with my elected
representative if this was to be the case.  Surely a boundary approximately half way between
Rockhampton and Mackay would be far more appropriate, or leave it where it is at present.
 
Yours faithfully,
Maxine Ryan




